
 Dates for
your diary:

Martial Arts - 8  May Please
wear PE kit. 

th

Sports day at Farndon Fields
on the morning of 18th June 

Sports day at Kibworth C of E
on the afternoon of 27th June.

Teddy Bear Picnic 
Friday 4  Julyth

1.30pm

 

April 2025 Newsletter 

Welcome back after the Easter holidays! We hope you all had a
restful break and are ready for a busy half term ahead. With the
sun shining, we have been making the most of our outdoor
spaces, engaging in numerous activities such as building dens,
designing obstacle courses in the ball court, and planning our
new EYFS growing garden.
Martial Arts Workshop
On Thursday 8th May, we have a Martial Arts workshop planned.
Please ensure that your child wears their PE kit on this day to
participate comfortably.
Exciting News for Next Year's Intake
We are thrilled to announce that our school was oversubscribed
for next year's intake. We received 39 first-choice applications for
30 places, which is incredible! This achievement makes us the
first primary school in Leicestershire to be oversubscribed in its
first year of opening. We must be doing something right, and we
can't wait for our community to grow and for the bright future of
our school.
Teddy Bear Picnic
We have already timetabled our annual Teddy Bear Picnic, an
opportunity for you to come to school with your wider family for a
picnic and games. The more, the merrier! The Teddy Bear Picnic
will take place on Friday 4th July at 1:30 pm. We look forward to
seeing you all there. This will be open to current families and
2025/2026 families too.
We also request that you note the following dates for two
upcoming sports days to which we have been invited: on
Wednesday, 18th June in the morning, we will participate in
the sports day at Fardon Fields and on Friday, 27th June, the
sports day at Kibworth will start in the afternoon. More details
on timings will be provided closer to the events. We will be asking
for you to arrange travel between you for these two events to save
the price of a coach. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to an
exciting, jam packed and productive half term. 
Mrs Knox
 


